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‘Where Every Heart is Sacred’

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 5 and 6 Trip to Bridgewater Hall on 1st July

On July 1st, Years 5 and 6 are invited to the prestigious Bridgewater Hall to join in with the amazing 
Big Sing event. This is a fabulous singing event when hundreds of children join together for a super 
sing along.

Led by a professional band, this year’s theme is “1970s disco” so the children will be singing and 
dancing to classic 70s hits by artists including Abba, Blondie and Queen. Everybody is invited to 
dress up in in 70s clothes; flares, leg warmers, big collars, big hair or lots of glitter. 

The school is subsidising this trip to reduce the costs to parents so we are only asking for a 
contribution of £5. You can pay for this trip pay via your Parentmail account.

Children will travel with their class teachers by coach from school. The coach will leave school at 9.15am 
and arrive back to school in time for lunch. 

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Walker
Headteacher


